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Scientific Impact and Broader Impacts: 

• Establish Edgar Experimental Mine as 
a premier underground research 
facility

• Expand sub-surface research

• Research and testing in a specialized 
environment

• Unique environment benefiting 
students, educator, researchers, and 
external partners across a variety of 
scientific disciplines

Deliverables:

• Robust CI for remote underground 
facility

• “on-campus” services for remote 
facility

• 10GB WAN and LAN connection to 
remote facility

• Wireless and wired access throughout 
miles of tunnels to promote and 
support research

Challenge Project Seeks to Address:
Research limited by lack of CI

• Limited WAN connectivity to large 
research facility

• Lack of file transfer and storage ability

• Lack of connectivity to Mines campus 
resources

• Limited connectivity for external 
partners
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